
HOOSIER MUSTANG CLUB 
10140 S. US HWY 31 

ELIZABETHTOWN, IN 47232 
 

OCTOBER 14, 2020 
 

CLUB OFFICERS:  Jerry Mihay, President 
   Rick Mackey, Vice President 
   Sandy Bayles, Secretary 
   Frank Bayles, Treasurer 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Terry & Mary Abel;  Frank & Sandy Bayles;  Richard & 
Shirley Bozell;  Steve & Sharri Hamilton;  Jerry Mihay;  Dave & Valarie Sell;  
Terry Thomas;  Bruce & Belinda McIntosh;  RP & Betty Jones 
 
The monthly meeting of the Hoosier Mustang Club was held at Frank Bayles 
shop.  It was called to order about 7:00 pm by Jerry Mihay, President, after pizza 
and sodas were served. 
 
SECRETARY REPORT by Sandy Bayles was to accept the minutes from the Sep 
meeting as was printed in the newsletter.  The motion was made by Jerry Mihay 
and seconded by Valarie Sell. 
 
NEW MEMBERS:  RP & Betty Jones welcome to HMC! 
 
TREASURER REPORT by Frank Bayles.  Current balance in check book is 
$4453.82 which reconciles with the bank.  $2198.93 is the amount that was 
cleared from the car show.  It was decided to round off the amount to give to 
Love Chapel at $2200.  It was decided to present the check to Love Chapel with 
some publicity for the club.  Jerry is going to call Brian Blair from the Republic 
and see if he can come to the presentation to take pictures.  Frank will contact 
Love Chapel to set it up. 
 
EVENTS by Valarie Sell 
 OCT 17 FALL FOLIAGE DRIVE will begin at the Sells 9:00 am.  It is about a 
90 minute drive, to see 4 covered bridge, then we will come back to Sells. 
 OCT 27 will be the last scheduled Tue night for DQ cruise-in. 
 OCT31—CARS n COFFEE—Ish will also be fixing biscuits & gravy as well 
as doughnuts.  Dress up in costume!  Frank will be putting up the signs at 
Discount Tires the week before. 
 NOV 11—CLUB MEETING AT BAYLES SHOP  
 NOV 14—THANKSGIVING DINNER at Sandcreek Conservation Club 
 DEC 5—CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 11:00 am at The SEASONS LODGE in 
Nashville. 
 SEP 25, 2021—CAR SHOW for next year.  Judging in the truck categories  



needs to be broken down more.  We may need to adjust time or start judging 
earlier next year so we can stay within our advertised time frame. 
 
We would like more than money support from Ford of Columbus. They are 
currently giving us money every quarter.  Jerry is checking with them to see if 
they can help with other types of advertising. 
 
Frank will send out thank you notes to Master Power Transmission and all others 
who contributed to our car show. 
 
MOTION TO ADJOURN by Richard Bozell and seconded by Dave Sell 
 
REMEMBER NOV MEETING THERE WILL BE ELECTIONS!!  Jerry, Rick, and 
Sandy and on the way out. 
 
FRANKS SHOP NOV 11 NEXT MEETING 7:00.  COME EARLY FOR PIZZA AND 
SODAS!!  HOPE TO SEE ALL OF YOU THERE!!!!! 
 
Submitted by Sandy Bayles, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 


